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From the Chair 
Dear Member, 

 

Please note – your next lecture has been moved to 27th October in order to get beyond 
“lockdown”.  I am so excited now that things will open up!  For a seat telephone us immediately. 
I’m so pleased that so many of you have enjoyed Around The World in 80 Days from Art Soc.UK 

 

Next year’s fees will revert to the 2019 figure. $145 for singles and $270 for couples.  Renewal 
forms will be sent out later.  We have put together a full program of excellent lecture topics, all 
by Australian lecturers, and your Committee is excited at the prospect of returning to our happy 
gatherings in 2022.                  Regards,…Kirstie Graham 
 

 

Art & The Third Reich 
27th October 

Leigh will look into Hitler’s often overlooked artistic 
background; A frustrated artist in the traditional 
school rejected due to the rise of Modern Art in the 
early 20th Century. Hitler’s rejection fuelled his need 
to eradicate his new Modern movement once he and 
his Third Reich came into power. Leigh follows Hitler’s 
attempt to influence taste and trends through his 
conquest to acquire some of the most famous 
examples of Classical Art for his self-curated 
‘Führermuseum’ in Linz, and takes a closer look at the 
plundering and destruction of a generation’s worth of 
art Hitler deemed ‘degenerate’ (the infamous, and 
important ‘Entartete Kunst’ Exhibition).  

 

Leigh Capel 
Lecturer 

 

 
 

Leigh will analyse some of the most important artworks and artists lost in Hitler’s war on Modern Art, the 
Monuments Men & the search for the stolen art, and the aftermath & impact on Post War art. He will also 
discuss the impact and influence of the Holocaust on Post War and migrant art in Australia 

 

 
We still need to know exactly who is attending each lecture in order to manage the seating for our final lecture 

this year.  Therefore we would to have you listed  on the register by the 26th October 
 

 

 
   Masks & proof of double   
…..vaccination required 

The AGM will be at Bradman Museum 
Wednesday 24th November 
5:00pm 
There will be music and refreshments 
afterwards.  
Let’s enjoy our final gathering for 2022 

 

 

https://www.adfas.org.au/ 
ABN 88 471 347 310 

 
 
 
 

For more information contact Pamela Spruce                           secretary@adfasbowral.com 
0400 728 861    
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